
A Grade 12 student from

Southville International School

and Colleges (SISC) was

selected as one of the winners at

the recently concluded Future

Folklore: Climate Fiction Contest

conducted by the U.S.-based

Stories to Change the World

Publishing. Io Carpiso's short

story entitled Bayanihan in Redux

is one of the ten Special

Selection awardees out of 204

entries.
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The speculat ive f ict ion contest  imagines a wor ld where

cl imate change in i t iat ives have been set in  motion to

respond to the cl imate cr is is .  Carpiso’s  story was

chosen for  i ts  creat iv i ty  and wr i t ing strength,  and wi l l

be publ ished in the i l lustrated eBook anthology of the

short l i s ted and pr izewinning competit ion pieces f rom

entr ies across the globe. 

IO CARPISO
12 HUMSS 

(Humanities and Social Sciences
Strand)



FOURTH GRADER WINS IN
INTERNATIONAL COMPETITIONS

A Grade 4 student brought home medals from the recent Get the

Beat International Dance Competition. Isra Kristen Luya won

Platinum Awards in the Petite Category of Classical Ballet and

Musical Theatre in the event joined by amateur dancers from

Australia, New Zealand, the U.S., Asia and Africa.

Luya also got a Silver Award in the Final Round of the 2020-2021

Hong Kong International Science Olympiad. The online competition

is held annually around the world and consists of four main

categories namely Physics, Biology, Chemistry, and Integrated

Science.





The K-12 Basic Education community showed that they are still

connected while apart by celebrating a virtual School Spirit Week

from September 20-24, 2021. Students and teachers united for

various themes throughout the week that were easy to participate in

from home and keep school spirit alive.

The week started with a Southville Display Picture Blast for framing

Facebook profile pictures of students and teachers on Monday, a

Southville Purple mufti day on Tuesday, a Meme Making Contest on

Wednesday, a Southville Green mufti day on Thursday, and an

Instagram Story Bingo on Friday.

The School Spirit Week is held in SISC every year to celebrate the

institution’s core values and develop community strength and school

pride. As social distancing prevents on-campus celebration, this

year’s virtual event provided a sense of normalcy during this

challenging time and added a bit of enjoyment to students and

teachers as they diligently continue their online classes
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S H A R E  A  S O U T H V I L L E  E X P E R I E N C E

For the Academic Year

2021-2022, we are

launching our Share a

Southville Experience to

students and parents who

have friends, relatives, and

family members who wish to

join the Southville

Community. Share with us

their names and contact

information through the

Share the Southville

Experience Form, and we

will reach out to them to

explain the Southville

programs. 

We will also acknowledge you through a token of Gratitude for sharing your pride in

the Southville experience. For any inquiries about the program, please contact Elyds

Reyes or Gerlie Montellano of our Public Relations Team via pr@southville.edu.ph.

https://www.southville.edu.ph/spb-2021/
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